
Broseley Neighbourhood Plan 

Regulation 16 consultation 

Received 08/09/21 via e-mail to planningpolicy@shropshire.gov.uk 

 

Dear Officers, 

 

Members of Much Wenlock Town Council’s Planning & Environment Committee have noted the 

consultation on the Broseley Neighbourhood Plan. 

They would like to submit the following comments: 

Much Wenlock Town Councillors welcome the Broseley Neighbourhood Plan.  They suggest 

consideration of stronger proposals for active travel between Much Wenlock and Broseley, 

especially in relation to the attendance of pupils at William Brookes School. 

 

Regards 

 

Trudi M Barrett 

Town Clerk 

  

Much Wenlock Town Council 

The Corn Exchange 
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Much Wenlock 
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01952 727509 
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www.muchwenlock-tc.gov.uk 
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